MERIVALE JOINT WORKING PARTY

The report of the Working Party’ s meeting held on 8 February 2000 was received.
Specific consideration was given to addressing the matter of on-going vandalism
occurring to the recently installed topiary trees as well as progressing Stage Il of
the concept plan being the gateway features to the Merivale Village on Papanui
Road.

The Board also decided that a possible Council remit be formulated to the next
Local Government New Zealand Conference on the subject of reviewing penalties
for wilful damage to public property.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


